
Public Consultation Feedback on Telecom 

Policies 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Position] 

[Recipient's Organization] 

[Organization's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to provide feedback regarding the recent public consultation on telecom policies 

held on [Insert Date of Consultation]. 

As a member of the community, I appreciate the opportunity to express my views on the 

following key areas: 

1. Infrastructure Development: I support initiatives aimed at improving telecom 

infrastructure to enhance connectivity in underserved areas. 

2. Pricing Regulation: It's crucial that telecom services remain affordable, especially for 

low-income households. 

3. Consumer Protection: I urge the implementation of stronger regulations to safeguard 

consumer rights and data privacy. 

In summary, I would like to emphasize the importance of creating equitable access to telecom 

services for all members of our community. Thank you for considering my feedback. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


